
 

Summer Term Newsletter – Friday 28th Aprill 

School Newsletter 

Happy Easter to everyone who was celebrating over the holiday and 

welcome back. I’ve loved seeing the enthusiasm and engagement in all year 

groups this week and am impressed with how well our children settle back into 

their learning after a break. 

This may be a short term but there’s still lots to look forward to with a Farm Visit 

to school for EYFS, a special ‘Walk to School’ assembly presented by Year 1 

and a Year 6 picnic. We are also looking forward to the start of our weekly PTA 

Coffee Mornings and look out for information shared soon about our new 

wraparound offer. We’re delighted to be working with a fantastic provider to 

introduce after school care until 6:00pm every night, in addition to our current 

Breakfast Club offer from 7:45am each day. More details will be shared in the 

coming weeks! 

 

We hope you’ll join us for our next Drop-in on Monday morning. This is a chance 

for you to visit your child’s classroom. You should also receive a curriculum 

newsletter for your child by the end of next week. This will tell you important 

information about subjects your child is learning and how you can support 

their progress at home.  

As always, if you would like to know more about our curriculum, please speak 

with your child’s class teacher or see the information on our website: 

Curriculum - Chapel Street - Community Primary School and also your child’s 

class page: Classes - Chapel Street - Community Primary School  

You can also use Class Dojo to share questions with their teacher. If you don’t 

know your log in (or receive the curriculum overview via email) please let the 

office know who will be happy to check your contact details and support. 



 

Dates for your diary for Spring 

  

  

  

  

 Term 

Summer Term 1:  21st of April – 23rd of May 2025 

Friday 25th April 2025 Year 5 and Year 6 Assembly 2.45pm 

Monday 28th April 2025 
Parent drop-in induction 8.40am 

Year 1 Parents Meeting 1pm – 6pm  

Tuesday 29th April 2025 
Year 6 Preparation for SAT’s parent 

meeting 2.30pm 

Friday 2nd May 2025 Year 3 and Year 4 Assembly 2.45pm 

Monday 5th May 2025 Bank Holiday 

Tuesday 6th May 2025 World Asthma Day 

Friday 9th May 2025 Year 5 and Year 6 2.45pm 

Monday 12th May – 

Thursday 15th May 

2025 

Year 6 SAT’s 

Friday 16th May 2025 Year 6 Picnic and Year 4 Assembly 

Monday 19th May 2025 

Parent drop-in to celebrate learning 

8.40am 

Reception and Nursey parents meeting 

10.30am 

Tuesday 20th May 2025 Walk to school parent meeting for Year 1 

Monday 26th May to 

Friday 30th May 
May half term 

 

Y6 SATs Prep Parent Meeting 

There will be a parent meeting on Tuesday 29th April at 9am in 

the Gym Hall, it will last around 20minutes and will give you some 

tips and tricks for supporting your child in the build up to their 

SATs.  

Please enter via the back playground. 

 

 



  

Fact of the week: 

 Mrs Hughes ‘fact of the week,’ this 

week is: 

How many strings does a guitar 

have?  

Challenge: Which string instrument 

has the most and least strings? 

Word of the week: 
Mrs Pilling’s ‘word of the week’ this week 

is: Obfuscate 

What do you think it means? 

How would you use it in a sentence? 

 

Parent Drop-In 

A reminder to parents about our next drop in session. 

 

Many of our children were excited to showcase their hard work 

they’ve produced over the past few weeks to their parents. 

 

 

Y1 Parent Meetings 

Don’t forget, Year 1 have Parent Meetings on Monday 28th April, 

1pm – 6pm. 

 

If you have not yet booked an appointment with your Year 1 child’s 

teacher, there is still time to do so! Please speak with the teacher 

direct to book an appointment. 
 

 

Our next Parent 

Drop-In will be 

on Monday 28th 

April at 8.40am 

 



  


